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11th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I would like to run a key stage two Girls Football Club to give the children an 
opportunity to develop their footballing skills, spatial awareness on the football 
pitch and most of all enjoy this wonderful game in the style of the Mighty Blues! 
 
The sessions will run every Thursday starting on the 20th January until the 31st 
March. The children attending the sessions must: 
 

 wear shin pads 

 bring football clothes to school to get changed into 

 wear trainers or football boots 

The sessions will finish at 4.15pm, so please be prompt, as I will probably need to 
sit down. 
 
If your child would like to attend the football sessions, please sign up on Schools 
Buddy. Once signed up, if your child cannot attend a session, please can you 
ensure they tell me that they cannot attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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